
  

   

Have You Voted in the 2017 AFSA 
Election? 

The AFSA Committee on Elections encourages members to 
participate in the 2017 AFSA election. As of May 8, 15% of the 
voting population have cast their ballots. Members who have not 
yet voted are reminded of the following: 

• Online voting instructions were emailed to all voting 
members of AFSA for whom we had a valid email address on 
Monday, April 17, 2017. A reminder email was sent to those 
who had not yet voted on May 1. The subject line read, 
"AFSA Ballot and Login Info." The email contained unique 
voting pass code information. Do not forward the email. 

• To request an email with your unique login 
pass codes now, please click here. 

• To see a sample of the reminder email, please click here. 

• If you did not receive the original email or reminder, that 
may mean we do not have a valid email address on file for 
you. Please contact the Committee on Elections at 
election@afsa.org. 

• Members should add noreply@directvote.net to their email 
address books to ensure delivery. Please click here for 
instructions on how to add an email address to your 
directory. 

• Members who have not yet voted and prefer to vote by 
printed ballot, may request one by emailing 
election@afsa.org or calling 1 (952) 974-2339. 
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• Printed ballots were mailed to those for whom we did not 
have a valid email address on Monday, April 17, 2017. 
Members may return the printed ballot or visit the online 
voting site to cast an online ballot after receiving the printed 
ballot which contains unique voting pass code information. 

• If you haven't received either your printed ballot or online 
voting instructions, please contact election@afsa.org. You 
will need to provide your name, address, constituency and 
email address. 

• Voters are reminded that they may visit the online AFSA 
Community to pose questions of the candidates or post 
comments on the AFSA election discussion thread. Members 
will need to log in to the members-only area of the AFSA 
website using their primary email address and password. If 
you have not logged in before, click on the "forgot 
password" link and an automatic "update password" link will 
be emailed to you.  

The AFSA Committee on Elections would like to remind all members 
that AFSA as an organization neither endorses nor supports any 
specific candidate or slate.  

Ballots will be counted on June 8, 2017. The results will be 
announced shortly thereafter. The new AFSA Governing Board will 
take office on July 15, 2017. 
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AFSA MEMBERS: PLEASE REMEMBER TO VOTE - THE DEADLINE IS JUNE 8 

Update your email preferences to choose the types of emails you receive from AFSA.  
Unsubscribe from all future AFSA emails.  
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